
BILL PALERMO
A&WMA/LA SECTION 
MEMBER, 1991 – 2021

Bill, Thank you for your 30 years of volunteer leadership! 



THE LOUISIANA SECTION OF A&WMA HAS MADE A 

$1,000 DONATION TO THE TULANE UNIVERSITY SCHOOL OF 

SCIENCE AND ENGINEERING SCHOLARSHIP FUND IN BILL’S NAME



ANNOUNCING 
CONTEST TO NAME THE 

LA SECTION 
NEWSLETTER IN 1995 

DURING BILL’S YEAR AS 
CHAIR OF THE SECTION.



CONDUCTING 
OFFICER TRAINING 
FOR LA SECTION.



BILL ISSUING 
“WELCOME” TO 
MEMBERS OF THE 
ASSOCIATION TO 

ATTEND ACE 2006 IN 
NEW ORLEANS DURING 

ACE 2005 GRAND 
RECEPTION IN 
MINNEAPOLIS.



BILL PRESENTING 
APPRECIATION PLAQUE 

TO OUTGOING 
SECTIONS & CHAPTERS 
COUNCIL CHAIR TONY 

VAN DER VOOREN
DURING ACE 2000 IN 

SALT LAKE CITY.



SECTIONS & CHAPTERS 
COUNCIL CHAIRS 

DURING ACE 2000

JAY WILLENBERG – PAST 

CHAIR

TONY VAN DER VOOREN –

OUTGOING CHAIR

BILL PALERMO – INCOMING 

CHAIR



DURING 2002 LA 
SECTION ANNUAL 

CONFERENCE.



BILL WITH PAST 
PRESIDENT DAN SCHMID 
DURING DAN’S VISIT TO 

THE LA SECTION.



BILL WITH PRESIDENT 
PETER HESS AND 
MEMBERS OF THE 

KEYNOTE PANEL FOR 
ACE 2006 IN NEW 

ORLEANS.



BILL CHAIRING THE 
2006 MEETS 2007 

LOCAL HOST 
COMMITTEE MEETING 
DURING ACE 2006 IN 

NEW ORLEANS.



DOG-SLEDDING IN 
CONJUNCTION WITH 

SECTIONS & CHAPTERS 
COUNCIL MEETING IN 
CALGARY, ALBERTA IN 

JANUARY 2010.





OBSERVING MONARCH 
BUTTERFLY PROJECT OF 

ADOPT-A-SCHOOL 
WINNER.



CONDUCTING STUDENT 
SCHOLARSHIP 

INTERVIEW.



ENJOYING CRUISE 
ALONG ALLIGATOR 
BAYOU FOLLOWING 

SECTION BOARD 
MEETING.



WITH LA SECTION 
BOARD MEMBERS.



FIRST YP UNWIND 
AFTER FALL 

CONFERENCE



FIRST LA SECTION 
A&WMA GOLF 
TOURNAMENT


